
 

  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                          20 August 2021 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

TO ALL ACCA/ICPAC STUDENTS 

Dear Students,  

Ahead of the September exam session, we'd like to reassure you that the health and 

safety of students continues to be our number one priority. 

 

To adhere to local authority Covid-19 guidelines and ensure ACCA exams can go 

ahead safely, there are very specific requirements in place which may be different 

from previous sessions and we share these with you below - please read them carefully 

as they are very important for your and others' safety. 

On exam day, all students MUST provide a SafePass to gain entry to the exam 

room.  More information has been provided below, as per the latest decree by the 

Ministry of Health. 

For a SafePass, citizens aged 12 and over must present one of the following forms of 

evidence: 

1. Vaccination certificate with at least one dose and after a period of 3 weeks has 

passed 

2. Proof that a person has contracted COVID-19 in the last 6 months. Students may 

present the release text message, or the recovery text message sent to their mobile 

phone by the Ministry of Health 

If one of the above does not apply, and as a temporary solution, students aged 12 and 

over are given the option to present a negative test certificate, from a PCR or a rapid 

test, valid for 72 hours. Citizens may present either the form provided by the different 

test units, or the text message sent to their mobile phone with the result of the test. It 

is specified that certificates from an antibody test or self-test will not be accepted. 
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The above requirement has been set by local authorities and is mandatory, therefore 

students will not be permitted entry to the exam unless this requirement 

is met. 

Should you have any enquiry, you may email our Learning & 

Development team at students@icpac.org.cy 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Vasiliki Miltiadou  

Learning & Development Officer  
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